
The Detachments of the Central District, like most all other Detachments has had 

to adapt to the Covid restrictions that are in place.  However, each Detachment 

except one has been able to go about most regular activities with caution in mind. 

Each Detachment was able to complete their Toys 4 Tots drive with huge success 

and made a huge impact in their respective community.  Four of my five 

Detachments have been able to hold most monthly meetings under proper 

guidelines. Membership in each of the five Detachments has been holding steady 

with a few of them adding new members.  Overall, I am very proud and pleased 

with each Detachments leadership and ability to move forward under the 

circumstances that we face today. 

I can say very emphatically that all Detachments are looking forward to returning 

to more normal activities and growth. 

Respectfully Submitted 

John Dilday 

Central District        


